
 

 

February 24, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Steve Huebert, Chairperson 
House Committee on Local Government 
Statehouse, Room 149-S 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Huebert: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2314 by House Committee on Taxation 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2314 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 Current law staggers the terms of the board members of Drainage District No. 2 of 
Finney County.  HB 2314 would require that at the next election of directors, one director would 
be elected to a two-year term and two directors would be elected to four-year terms.  After that 
time, all directors would be elected to four-year terms. 
 
 Passage of HB 2314 would have no fiscal effect. 
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Melissa Wangemann, Kansas Association of Counties 
 Christy Myers, Secretary of State’s Office  


